DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-0961/P1dn
FROM THE ARG:bjk:md
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

December 8, 2008

ATTN: Ryan Schroeder

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

The attached draft covers most restaurants serving intoxicating liquor. However, in
limited circumstances, a restaurant may obtain a “Class C” license to serve only wine.
These restaurants would not be covered by this bill. Please let me know if this is not
consistent with your intent.

For many years, ss. 125.32 (2) and 125.68 (2) have contained an internal inconsistency
relating to immediate family members of licensees and permittees. | have not
attempted to correct this statutory inconsistency in this draft. Please let me know if
you want me to do so.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions. If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-6926

E—-mail: aaron.gary@legis.wisconsin.gov



